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COMMERCIAL STREET UPGRADES
WHARF TO CHURCH STREET
Windley Contracting Ltd., working for the City of Nanaimo is scheduled to begin construction on Commercial
Street on September 3, 2024.

Construction for this project is expected to occur over the course of approximately 8 months. Road closures
and traffic detours will be necessary during construction. Pedestrian passage and access to businesses will
be maintained.  Stay Safe! Please exercise caution and obey all signage and the direction of traffic control
personnel, who are there for your safety. 

The project consists of: 
Watermain replacement; 
New surface works including sidewalks, gutters, roadwork, and concrete pavers;
Electrical works including streetlights, catenary lighting, and LED lighting; 
Integrated public art including an intersection mural, and; 
Landscaping including trees and shrubs, structural soil cells, planters, irrigation systems, storm
water collection systems, and a variety of street furnishings.  

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE



Check out the project webpage:

www.nanaimo.ca/goto/ProjectCommercial 

Email the project team: 

Design.Commercial@nanaimo.ca

Scan the QR code on your mobile device: 

@cityofnanaimo

Kyle Webb

Windley Contracting Ltd.

250-758-3411

James Knight

City of Nanaimo

  250-756-5321

CONTACTS:

MORE INFORMATION:
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